
Dear Representative, 
 
I Oppose HB 4145 as it makes a bad law even worse and there are no safeguards offered against 
someone who may be falsely accused. 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
Robert Bass 
 



Dear Representative, 
 
I urge you reject HB 4145 as it makes a bad law even worse by taking away a right without being 
convicted of a crime. 
 
 
Cordially, 
 
Robert Bass 
 


